
Government Data Access Requests Approach 
Anaplan, Inc., and its affiliates are committed to being fully transparent about our privacy 
practices. Anaplan does not voluntarily disclose any personal data of customers to Government 
Authorities or otherwise grant them access to such data. In addition, Anaplan has not built, and 
will not purposefully build, backdoors to enable government actors to access its data or 
information systems, and has not changed, and will not purposefully change, its processes in a 
manner that facilitates government access to data. Anaplan has in place an internal policy that 
governs Anaplan’s personnel responses to any potential government data access requests. 

Anaplan requires Government Authorities to adhere to applicable laws governing how and when 
they may access data. Anaplan requires Government Authorities to first seek to obtain data 
directly from Anaplan’s customers. 

If you are an official representative of Government Authority authorized to seek data from 
Anaplan, you may submit your legal request by emailing legalprocess@anaplan.com.   

 

Transparency Report 
Anaplan is committed to publish reports regarding legal requests for customer data that we 
receive from Government Authorities. Anaplan will publish this report once annually for the 
preceding calendar year. 
 
Reporting period: January 1, 2023 – December 31, 2023 
Last Updated: February 1, 2024 
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